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EXTERNAL SENDER – PLEASE ASSESS AND VERIFY

Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

RE: 100th Ave site
1 message

Joel Bolduc <Joel.Bolduc@martinmarietta.com> Thu, Feb 8, 2024 at 11:23 AM
To: "Gagnon - DNR, Nikie" <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>

Sorry for late response. We are good with the dirt piles in the center of the property.

 

From: Joel Bolduc
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 8:09 AM
To: Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>
Subject: RE: 100th Ave site

 

I’m going to take a close look at the dirt piles today to make sure there are no concerns. I sent out a
summary internally to Martin folks yesterday and should have a final answer for you tomorrow.

 

From: Gagnon - DNR, Nikie <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:16 PM
To: Joel Bolduc <Joel.Bolduc@martinmarietta.com>
Subject: Fwd: 100th Ave site

 

 

Hi Joel.

 

I'm following up on the 100th Ave. site in Adams County, Permit No. M-1999-034.  As you know, Holcim
has applied for a release of 34.02 acres.  I conducted an inspection and reclamation is complete per the
approved technical revision (TR6) and the list in your email below.  Please confirm that Albert Frei would
like the stockpiled material to remain in the center of the property for future industrial use.

 

Kind regards,

 

Nikie Gagnon
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Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x8126 | C 720.527.1640 | F 303.832.8106 

Physical: 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

Mailing: DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave, Denver, CO 80216

nikie.gagnon@state.co.us |  https://www.drms.colorado.govS

 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Joel Bolduc <JBolduc@albertfreiandsons.com>
Date: Mon, Aug 28, 2023 at 9:07 AM
Subject: 100th Ave site
To: Nikie Gagnon (nikie.gagnon@state.co.us) <nikie.gagnon@state.co.us>
Cc: Ben Frei <BFrei@albertfreiandsons.com>

 

Good morning Nikie,

 

Would DRMS be amenable to releasing this part of Holzer site (100th Ave/Brighton Rd) as is? Ben and I
would be good with this.

 

Holcim would still need to:

seed this area and the south slope east of this location
relocate the power lines
make stormwater improvement
seed along Bull Seep

 

Joel

 

--

Joel Bolduc

Land and Environment Manager

Albert Frei & Sons, Inc.

35715 Highway 40, Building B Suite 120

Evergreen, CO 80439
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C: 303-913-6583

Email: jbolduc@albertfreiandsons.com

 

“Hard work beats talent when talent doesn’t work hard.” – Tim Notke
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